
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
A SPECIALIST SPORTS COLLEGE 

London Road 
Buckingham 

MK18 1AT 
Tel:  01280 812206 
Fax:  01280 822525 

Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes                                        

 

 

3 January 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

The Buckingham School Ski Trip Meeting on Tuesday 5 February 2019 
Axamer, Austrian Alps – 16 to 23 February 2019 

 
We are holding a Ski trip information evening on Tuesday 5 February 2019 in the Jubilee 
Hall for Ski trip students and their parents/carers.  This meeting is very important and it is 
vital all attend.  The meeting will start at 1800 hours and will finish at approximately 1900 
hours.   
 
The meeting will provide final information about our trip including final itinerary, hotel 
information and expectations.  It also allows us to collect medical information and passports 
from students prior to departure and give you the opportunity to ask any final questions that 
you may have. 
 
Your son/daughter will require a current European Health Insurance Card (EHIC).  
Hopefully you already have this arranged, alternatively, details on how to apply for a free 
EHIC card can be found here: https://www.gov.uk/european-health-insurance-card.  
Please ensure that this, along with your child’s passport is brought to the meeting for safe 
keeping in school prior to the trip.  This way we can copy and check all passports prior to 
travel. 
 
If you are unable to attend the meeting, please ensure that your child’s passport and EHIC 
card are brought to Mrs Goodger in the Student Office before Monday 4 February 2019. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this trip, please feel free to contact either myself at 
ccollie@buckinghamschool.org or Mrs Goodger at jgoodger@buckinghamschool.org. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss C Collie 
Ski Trip 2019 Party Leader – Head of Year 7 & PE Teacher 
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